Patrick Copas

From:

Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 8:26 PM

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
Subject: West Culburra Concept Development Proposal

Dear Sir or Madam

| am writing to object to the proposed development: West Culburra Concept Development Proposal SSD3846.
Several years ago my husband and | visited the Culburra area for the first time. We were delighted to find an area
that offered so many beautiful and unspoilt natural areas. Our favourite place is the beautiful and peaceful Lake
Wollumboola. Since our first visit we have returned regularly to the area and have another trip planned in a few
weeks. | was shocked to learn that there is a plan to destroy 47 hectares of the Currambene forest and build high
density housing. The area would be spoiled by this increased density of population which would also put pressure on
the pristine natural environment of the area.

Please reject this application.

Avalon Beach, NSW 2107

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





